
In Todayõs Newsletteré 

§ End of term progress reports  

§ Change to Bus schedule drop - off times  

§ Junior Tough Guy and Gal  

§ Librarians PD in Hamilton on Friday  

§ Ice - Skating  

§ Phone App 

§ Winter Sports  

§ Community Notices  

 

Our school newsletter, notices and calendar of upcoming school 

events are available on our website www.aria.school.nz 

Wyntah and Armi Whitiora 
 

Itôs great to have you and your family join us.   
We hope you enjoy your time at Aria School 



Our school newsletter, notices and calendar of upcoming school 
events are available on our website www.aria.school.nz 

Tena Koutou Katoa!  

Contact us on the followingé  
 

Barclay Road  

R.D.  

Aria  

King Country  

Principal:  Pam Voyce  

Phone: (07) 8777857  

Fax: (07) 8777578  

Email: office@aria.school.nz  

Website:  www.aria.school.nz  

BOT Meeting 2017 
Monday 3

rd 
April 

at 7.00pm, All Welcome 

Triathlon  
Wednesdays 
3.30pm - 4.30pm 
Run, Cycle & Swim 

Teacher Only Day  
Thursday 13

th
 April  

Good Friday  
Friday 14

th
 April  

Easter Monday 
Monday 17

th
 April 

Last Day of Term 1  
Wednesday 12

th 
April 

First Day of Term 2 
Monday 1

st
 May 

Westpac Chopper Mufti 
Day Fundraiser 
Friday 5

th
 May 

Book Fair Week  
Monday 22

nd 
May -  

Friday 26
th 
May 

Senior Camp (Rotorua) 
Year 4-6 Students 

Monday 25
th
 September - 

Thursday 28
th
 September  

Upcoming Events:  

Principalõs  Newsé 

WELCOME TO WEEK 9 
 
§ End of term progress reports... Progress reports will be sent 
home at the end of week 11. If you would like to meet with your 
children's teachers please contact them directly. 

 
§ Changes to Bus scheduled drop-off timesé Last Monday the 
buses travelled far earlier than usual as there were no College 
students travelling (Teacher Only Day). This resulted in some very 
young Aria students waiting on the roadside for their parents. We 
agree this is not acceptable. 

 
How can we avoid this in the future! 
 
We will make sure all parents are made aware of any Teacher Only 
days or similar  events that may result in reduced numbers of bus 
passengers. 
 
We will hold the bus at Aria School until the scheduled departure time. 

 
§ Junior Tough  Guy and Galé Heather sent home forms last 
Wednesday for children that want to attend Tough Guy and Gal which 
is held in Ngaruawahia Thursday 8th June.  All forms and entry money 
need to be returned to the office by Thursday 30th March.  NO LATE 
ENTRIES. 

 
§ Librarians  PD in Hamilton on Fridayé Miss Johnston will be 
attending a Library Professional Training Day with the four librarians on 
Friday.  Thanks Miss Johnston for transporting the children.  

 
§ Ice-Skating... Permission/transport slip is attached.  Please return 
this form by Wednesday 29th March.  Students will stay at school if 
their permission slip is not received. 25 students will attend on 
Thursday and the remainder on Friday. 

 
A HUGE THANK YOU  to the Board of Trustees for paying for the ice-
skating session. 

 
§ Phone Appé The board is considering the purchase of a 
communication app.  The app would be used to send newsletters and 
forms etc which could be completed and returned via your cell phone.  
It can be sent via WiFi or cell phone coverage.  Would this make it 
easier for you to return your forms and read the newsletter etc?   

 
Please record your response at the bottom of skating permission slip. 

 
 

Have a great week 
 Pam Voyce 



  

 
Ý U11ôS : Wednesday 29th March, 3.30pm at 

Piopio Primary 
 
Ý U9: Wed 5th April, 3.30pm at Piopio Primary 
 
Ý U7 Ripper :  Wednesday 12th April, 3.30pm 

at Piopio Primary 
 
Bring boots and mouth guard if you have them or 
running shoes 
 
 
Parents, please come along and help out the 
coaches;  get involved with your team.  Any extra 
assistance, especially around training time, makes 
training a lot easier.   
 
If you are unavailable to attend or any queries 
phone or text me 
 
Carl Alcock 
Rugby co-ordinator 
8788811 or 0210401868 

WINTER SPORTS 

King country development are asking for any 
interested players aged Year 6 and above to meet 
on the turf at Te Kuiti high school on the 6th of April at 
3:40pm 
 
There will be a cost to this program which will be 
discussed at this muster. 
 
This will be a meeting / training so please ensure 
that kids have all there gear with them for a friendly 
run around. 
 
If you require further information please contact: 
Jason smith @ jasonandcandices@gmail.com  

This is a a game of netball that has 6 on 6 rather 
than 7 on 7.  The positions are 2 defence, 2 
attacks, 2 centres.  Saturdays are 6 on 6 
games.  Skills sessions are part of team 
practises. 
We would love as many people to attend the 
KCE Otorohanga Netball Centre Workshop, this 
coming Tuesday from 5.30 - 7.30 pm.   
 
This course is facilitated by Kim Hunt, Coach 
Development Officer from Netball Waikao Bay of 
Plenty Zone.   
 
There is no cost.   
 
Registrations to Dorothy Carr: 
dotc@pukenui.school.nz or dotmarc@xtra.co.nz 
 

mailto:jasonandcandices@gmail.com
mailto:dotmarc@xtra.co.nz


  
POEMS FROM ROOM 1 

BIRD  
 

You drift silently through the sky  

Your wings glide endlessly through 

the air  

Your cry is like the tinkling of bells  

The wind makes you swoop and sway, 

Pushing you until you tire  

Every second you are alert  

Knowing that enemies might find you  

But you will survive  

You are wild and free  

You are a bird.  

 

By Charlotte L Barclay  

YOU ARE MY 

MOUSE  
 

This story is dedicated to my 

beautiful little sister Mouse.  

 

You squeak, you cry, you grizzle, you 

groan, you sleep with your vibrating 

elephant. You smile when anyone does 

something funny, you love your 

giraffe puppet. You make our t -shirts 

all slobbery & slimy, you are our 

beloved little girl. You are lovely, I 

love you, you are my Mouse. 

 

By Charley Richardson -Douch 

https://www.google.co.nz/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjm2PGFw-3SAhVKOrwKHbUuBxsQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/hbae5/atlanta-audubon-society-moodboard/&bvm=bv.150475504,d.dGc&psig=AFQjCNH9esIvNPz9CvWA88Eht3QtVqyAb


  
Tena Koutou Katoa Parents, Caregivers and Communityé  

ARIA  

PLAYCENTRE 

NEXT  SESSION 
 

28
th 
March  

 
Upcoming Sessions 

4
th 
April 

11
th 
April 
 

Tuesdayôs  
9:30am - 12 midday 

 

New families are always welcome.  
 

Any queries please call  
Emma Darke on  07 877 6854 

ARIA SQUASH CLUB 
Kumara Road Aria  

 

MARCH FUN FRIDAYS 
Next one is 31st March 

from 6pm 
 

You bring your shoes and racquet 
We will supply the rules & 

entertainment!!  
 

Dinner & drinks available  
Family friendly  

 

All welcome!!  

MAPIU HORSE TREK 
 

8
th 
& 9

th
 April 2017 

 
Saturday 31 kms & Sunday 30kms 

 
Adults $30 per day 

Child $15 per day (15 & under) 
 

www.treknz.co.nz 

FARM WORK AND HOUSE 
WANTED 

 

A school family is looking for farm work and  
a house to rent in Aria. 

 
CV is available on request. 

 

Please the Nicola in the school office on (07)877-7857 

http://www.treknz.co.nz

